
 

 

Senior Pastor's Letter - Prayer in our Holy Ground at Seward Park and more 
 
Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) 
April 2, 2021 

 

Dear Blessed Central Families, Brothers and 

Sisters, 

 

I hope you are all doing well as we enter the 

second quarter of this year 2021. Tomorrow is the 

first Saturday of the month, so I would like to 

invite you to join us to pray in our Holy Ground at 

Seward Park from 8:00 am to 9:00 am. Also, in 

celebration of Easter Sunday, our Young Adult 

Ministry is organizing the Sunday School with 

Easter egg hunt and Dr. David Burgess will 

deliver our Easter Service message. 

 

It is my hope to see many of you this weekend. 

 

Again, the following are our local regular meetings: 

 

1. Tuesdays @ 6:30 pm - Young Adults Divine Principle study facilitated by Greg Couweleers 

 

2. Wednesdays @ 7:30 pm - Mother of Peace Book Club facilitated by Mike Lancey 

 

3. Every other Friday @ 7:00 pm - Youth Ministry meeting headed by Youth Pastor Miyuki 

Granstrom 

 

4. Saturdays @ 8:00 pm - HTM, Online Holy Community and other outreach support call 

facilitated by Pastor Rosie Dijan Muyongo. 

 

A 40 day prayer condition was initiated by our local ACLC from April 1 to May 10, 2021. You are all 

invited to participate by praying 

 

"That Heavenly Parent will work through the outreach efforts of brothers/sisters in Seattle to find before 

June 26th, three ministers prepared by God to give the Blessing in their churches and who will encourage 

other ministers to do the same." 

 

God bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan (Muyongo) - Senior Pastor 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


